
 

 

 
December 28, 2020 
 
Science Department Directors and Teachers 
Counselors 
Interested Students 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Cincinnati Children’s Hospital Medical Center is pleased to announce the Summer 
Internship Program for science students interested in a pursuing a Medical Career (MD, 
MD/PhD, PhD). A total of 9 positions will be available with faculty mentors from CCHMC 
working in different areas of Pediatrics and clinical research. Please note that this 
program is not for students interested in a Nursing career. 
 
We offer these highly competitive paid internships to qualified applicants based on high 
school academic and leadership accomplishments. The Internship program begins on 
Wednesday, June 16th through Tuesday, August 3, 2021.  Interns will work part-time 
(20 hours per week), and will be paid a maximum of $1,408 ($8.80/hr.). The work 
schedule is flexible but attendance on Orientation Day, Wednesday June 9th, is 
mandatory for all participants. PLEASE NOTE THAT ALL APPLICANTS MUST BE 
GRADUATING FROM HIGH SCHOOL IN 2021. 
 
Students interested in applying for this program must submit a completed application 
and provide the requested support information.  Please note that online applications 
must be completed no later than 5pm, Friday, March 12, 2021.  Reference letters must 
be submitted separately to Lisa Higgins. Only complete application packets will be 
considered. 
 
If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact Lisa Higgins at 
Lisa.Higgins@cchmc.org or email Cindy Bachurski, the program director, at 
Cindy.Bachurski@cchmc.org.  This internship is a very competitive program, but also a 
very exciting opportunity for students who are motivated to learn more about careers in 
pediatric medicine, and biomedical research. The URL for more information on the 
program, choice of specialties, and a link to the online application is: 
http://www.cincinnatichildrens.org/education/research/high-school/summer-internship/ 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Cindy J. Bachurski, PhD Jessica Kahn, MD MPH  
Associate Professor Professor  
Director Summer Internship Program Division Director, Adolescent and Transition Medicine 
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